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UNITED STATES '
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 2 S
REGION NI a
101 MARIETTA ST, NW., SUITE 3100
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303
Fraat JUN -3 1880

In Reply Refer To:
RII:LDZ
50~327/80-14

50-328/80-08

Tennessee Valley Authority
Attn: H. G. Parris

Manager of Power

500A Chestnut Street Tower II1

Chattanooga, TN

37401

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter of May 23, 1980, responding to the Notice of Violation
transmitted to you by our letter dated May 1, 1980 and to the subsequent telephone
discussion heid between M. McBurnett of your staff and L. Zajac of this officc

on May 30, 1980.

It is our understanding that you will provide a supplemental response to this
office by June 6, 1980.

cc:

G. G. Stack, Project Manager
Post Office Box 2000
Daisy, TN 37319

J. M. Ballentine
Plant Superintendent
Post Office Box 2000
Daisy, TN 37319

J. F. Cox
400 Commerce Street
W10C131 C-K

Knoxville, TN 37902

cc's continued on page 2

gc v 307244

Sincerely,

Charles E. S;rp . ief

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch
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M. J. Burzynski, Project Engineer
400 Chestnut Street Tower I1I
Chattanooga, TN 37401

H. N. cCulver

249-A HBB

400 Commerce Avenue
Knoxville, TN 37902



